
ASSOCIATION OF 

FOUNDATIONS 

Building Foundations, 

Building A Better Future 

28 February 2020 

MS. APOLONIA MARIE GRACE C. DIAMANTE 
Executive Director 

Mindoro Biodiversity Conservation Foundation, Inc. 

Dear Ms. Diamante,  

Congratulations! 

The Board of Trustees of the Association of Foundations has approved the application for membership of 

your organization as a REGULAR MEMBER. The Board is convinced that Mindoro Biodiversity Conservation 

Foundation, Inc. is a reliable foundation, and we are proud to have you as one of our members. 

As a new AF Member, we wish to inform you as well that the following are requirements to 
remain in the AF roster: 

1. Submission of Annual Report / Accomplishment Report 

2. Submission of Audited Financial Statements marked "Received" by the Bureau of Internal Revenue 

(BIR) and the Securities and Exchange Commission (SEC) 

3. Submission of General Information Sheet (GIS) marked "Received" by the Securities and Exchange 

Commission (SEC) 

4. Attendance in the Annual General Assembly 

5. Payment of the Annual Membership Dues 

Your assessed annual dues for the year 2020 is Eight Thousand Pesos (PhP8,OOO.OO). Please see 

attached Statement of Account.

 

Also attached is a copy of the Oath of Membership which you have to sign and return to us as soon as 

possible. The ceremonial oath taking will be held during the next General Assembly. 

Thank you very much and welcome to AFI 

Sincerely, 

 
Executive Director 

Room 1102, 1 1/f Aurora Tower, Aurora Boulevard, Cubao 1109 Quezon City, PHILIPPINES 
Telefax•. (632) 911-9792, (632) 913-7231 •E-mail: af@afonline.org •Website: WM.afonline.org 

 



 

 

Renewal of Accreditation for the year 2021 

 

 


